
RECITAL INFORMATION 2015 DATES & TIMES                        
The recital will be held at:                                                                
Pioneer Valley Regional  97 F Sumner Turner Drive in Northfield                                             
Friday, June 12th at 6:30p.m.                                                        
Saturday, June 13th at 4p.m. 

Students need to arrive 45 minutes prior to showtime.                         
Doors will open at 45-60 minutes before showtime.   

TICKET/WRISTBAND INFORMATION                                       
Ticket/wristbands will be handed out starting May 26th
Ticket/wristbands can not be switched for either night.
Tuition must be paid in full to receive tickets/wristbands.
Pink Wristbands are for Friday’s show                                                                      
Teal Wristbands are for Saturday’s show                                           
Dancers without wristbands will be able to enter into to the school and 
dressing area but not the auditorium. 

If you forget your wristbands we will not be able to let you in. Please 
make sure you have your wristbands on when you arrive.

EXTRA TICKETS                                                                                  
If you have already emailed me your extra ticket request please send in 
payment this week. I still have extra tickets available for both shows. 
Please email me asap if you need additional tickets. 

RECITAL T-SHIRTS                                                                             
T-shirts will arrive June 1st. All students will participate in the finale and 
must wear a recital t-shirt, jean shorts, & white canvas/leather 
sneakers(as much white as possible).

SHOES/TIGHTS/COSTUMES                                                   
Everyone should have their shoes, tights and costumes at this point. 
Students should have black tap shoes with black ribbon or laces and pink 
ballet shoes.



JUNE TUITION                                                                                     
All tuition must be paid no later than June 5th. Tuition is a yearly fee 
broken up into 10 payments.

RECITAL VIDEO                                                                              
Gary Antle Productions will be providing DVD’s for the recital. DVD’S 
are $40.00. Please fill out the video form and hand in by June 10th. All 
checks for DVD’s must be made out to GARY ANTLE 
PRODUCTIONS. Forms are due June 10th. You may also order online 
at garyantleproductions.com

DRESS REHEARSAL                                                                         
Dress rehearsal will be held on Wednesday, June 10th at 5:00p.m. at 
Pioneer Valley Regional School.  All students need to be dressed and 
ready to go on stage at 5:00p.m. Students need to be in full costumes. If 
your child needs a hem or a tuck please have it done for dress rehearsal. 
Older students that need undergarments please make sure you have them 
on. Hair needs to be done, make up, tights and shoes.

Dress rehearsal last about 2-3 hours. We start with the finale (no finale 
costume) and then run in order of the show. Students may leave as soon 
as their dances are done.A recital program shall be handed out prior to 
dress rehearsal so students know what costume to wear first.

STUDENT SUPERVISION                                                                  
All students must have one parent with them at dress rehearsal and both 
shows. Please do not drop off your child without adult supervision.

HAIR AND MAKE-UP                                                                         
All students must have their hair in a french braid or bun. NO 
PONYTAILS. The best way to do a bun is to wet and gel the hair then 
pull into a pony tail and braid it. Take the hair and wrap it around to 
make a bun. Secure with bobby pins and a hair net. Hair nets are 
mandatory with a bun. Students with very short hair will need to pull 
their bangs and sides back with a barrette. Students must wear eye make-
up, blush, and lipstick/tinted lip gloss.



DRESSING ROOMS                                                                        
Female parents/guardians will be allowed in the dressing area at 
anytime. Dads and boy dancers will not be allowed. All boy dancers 
should arrive at the high school in their costume and have a ticket to the 
show. If there is a conflict with this please let me know. 

STAGE INFORMATION                                                                
Please bring your child back stage 3 numbers before their dances. The 
stage manager will take over from there. Sit and Enjoy!

LITTLE ONE INSTRUCTIONS                                                          
All Minnie and Mickey mouse dancers will need to be brought 
backstage at the beginning of the show and after intermission. Most 
dances have been choreographed to enter on and exit off stage with their 
music. When their routines are over we will bring them right into the 
dressing area. Please come get them as soon as their dance is over.

SEATS                                                                                                 
People are asked not to get up during a dance routine. People should 
wait until each routine is finished. We will do are best to make sure this 
happens.

NEW VENUE                                                                                          
This will be my first time at Pioneer Valley Regional School.  I will do 
my best to make sure things go as smoothly as possible but I do have a 
feeling that we will need to iron out a few kinks.  Dress rehearsal will 
most likely take a little extra time so please bare with us while we figure 
everything out.  Pizazz is celebrating 20 years and I am confident that 
this recital will be special!    

SUMMER DANCE WEEK                                                                
There is still time to register for our summer dance week July 6-10th. 
Please visit our website for more information and registration.

If there are any questions please call my cell 522-5747 or e-mail me at 
pizazzdance.com.  Looking forward to a great show. Beth


